

BRINTON STREET STORMWATER IMPROVEMENT

INFORMATIONAL MEETING

MAY 8, 2023 AT 9AM CICERO PARK PAVILION

Terry Cooper, Director 317-984-4833

Construction is expected to start on or about May 15th, 2023. The following streets will be impacted for this stormwater improvement project: Brinton Street, Peru Street, Washington Street, Pearl Street, Main Street and Shore Lane.

The estimated construction completion date is on or shortly after July 1st, 2023.





This project involves approximately 1,800 LF of storm sewer and manhole rehabilitation for the Brinton Street Area.

The Town of Cicero received a Community Development Block Grant through the Indiana Office of Community and Rural Affairs to fund these construction activities.

Town of Cicero
Stormwater Board Members
Bruce Freeman, President
Doug Mehlan
Ted Lenze
PO Box 650
Cicero, Indiana 46034
tel. (317) 984-4900
tcooper@townofcicero.in.gov



Doughnuts and Coffee will be available